
 

 

Town of Dupont Quorum Notice 
 

This posting is to notify the public that some or all members of the Town 

Board of Dupont will be attending a virtual Quarterline Bridge Grant 

Meeting with Short Elliott Hendrckson Inc. at the Town Hall for the 

Quarterline Bridge Grant Project on Monday, April 28, 2025 at 3:00pm.  

There will be no motions made at this meeting. 

 

April Krueger, Clerk 

 
 
 

This notice has been posted in 2 public places and on the town website 
www.townofdupont.org  

Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled 
individuals contact: 

 April Krueger 715-853-9092 
townofdupont@frontier.com 

mailto:townofdupont@frontier.com

